
         

Bd of Finance/Selectmen 

            Regular Meeting March 6, 2019 

                                              Warren Town Hall, 50 Cemetery Road 

 

Board of Finance members present: Luke Tanner, James Richardson, Eric Schoenfeld, Robyn 

Kasler, David Robinson 

 

Regrets: Susan Haxo 

 

Selectmen present: Craig Nelson, Calvin Tanner, Stephen Warshaw 

 

Also present: Colleen Frisbie, Town Treasurer 

 

The meeting was opened at 7:30 pm by vice chair David Robinson. 

 

1. L. Tanner  moved to accept the minutes of the February 6, 2019  meeting, second by J. 

Richardson. All in favor. 

 

2. Suspense List-L. Tanner moved to approve the tax collector’s suspense list in the amount 

of $3,255.16, second by E. Schoenfeld.  All in favor. 

 

3. Budget Workshop-a preliminary budget was presented, with some major figures still 

needing to be put in. Our grand list increased by 2%.  It appears that the towns will be 

held responsible for some of the teacher pensions.  It is felt that the Region 6 budget has 

been well done, there is a hearing scheduled for April 22 and the Budget Meeting will be 

held at Wamogo on May 6.  The joint subcommittee with the Fire Company will be 

meeting on March 12. 

 

E. Schoenfeld moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:35 pm. Second J. Richardson. All in favor. 

 

   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Joanne C. Tiedmann 


